SFPS Board of Education seeks your input on the superintendent search by noon on April 16th.

The Board wants to hear from all stakeholders on their priorities for a new superintendent.
SFPS is a continuous improvement district; therefore, the Board would like to know what
is going well and shouldn’t be changed and what are areas that can be improved or
deserve consideration of a new direction.

You’re invited to contact your Board member or the Board as follows:

Kate I. Noble, President
Email: knoble@sfps.k12.nm.us

Aspen, El Camino Real, Carlos Gilbert, Gonzales, Tesuque, and Desert Sage Academy

Rudy N. Garcia,Vice President
Email: rudygarcia@sfps.k12.nm.us

Capital High, Cesar Chavez, Ortiz, Nye, Ramirez Thomas, Nina Otero, and Sweeney

Sarah Boses, Secretary

Email: sboses@sfps.k12.nm.us
Amy Biehl Community School, Capital High School, and El Dorado Community School

Dr. Carmen L. Gonzales, Member
Email: nzal fps.k12.nm.
Atalaya, Acequia Madre, Chaparral, E.J. Martinez, Wood Gormley, and Santa Fe High

Lorraine Price, Member

Email: Iprice@sfps.k12.nm.us

Early College Opportunities High School, Kearny, Milagro Middle School, Nava, Pinon, Salazar,

and Santa Fe High

Feedback in Spanish for translation: abejar@sfps.k12.nm.us. You can also leave a message for

Alma Bejar, the Board’s secretary, at 505-467-2003 or 505-470-2096.

Finalist resumes and letters of interest are available here.
All input will be taken into consideration.


mailto:knoble@sfps.k12.nm.us
mailto:rudygarcia@sfps.k12.nm.us
mailto:sboses@sfps.k12.nm.us
mailto:cagonzales@sfps.k12.nm.us
mailto:lprice@sfps.k12.nm.us
mailto:abejar@sfps.k12.nm.us
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19EoW0sBrt7-pMSWV7_-m11yjGEC8VMPQ

